
 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility - Selwood Academy is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of our 

children and we expect all members of staff, volunteers and visitors to share this commitment 

 

May 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Selwood Jubilee Interform 2022 

Year 5:  Tuesday 24 May, lessons 1 and 2 

Year 6:  Tuesday 24 May, lessons 3 and 4 

Year 7:  Monday 23 May, lessons 3 and 4 

 Year 8:  Thursday 26 May, lessons 3 and 4 

 

We are excited to announce Selwood’s Jubilee Interform event 2022 to celebrate the Queen’s 

Platinum Jubilee for 70 years of service.  

On the above dates, your child will be representing their tutor group in either football, netball 

or a creative art challenge. The event will take place during the lessons stated above. Tutors 

will decide which team your child we be in. 

Pupils in year 5 will be playing a festival, where no scores will be kept, and the focus is having 

fun through sport. Pupils in Years 6, 7 & 8 will be competing in a tournament against the other 

tutor groups within their year group to be crowned champions.  

Pupils taking part in the netball or football will be required to bring their PE kit for the event. 

Netballers will need trainers and footballers will require studded boots (shin pads strongly 

recommended) for the 3G pitch. Pupils should also bring a water bottle and personal 

medication (i.e. asthma pump) if required. 

Those taking part in the creative art challenge will not be required to get changed  

Unfortunately, due to the nature and timings of the event, we are unable to accommodate 

parent/guardian spectators.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Craig Owen 

Head of Physical Education 


